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SUMMARY OF BILL:       Requires electric power suppliers to adopt safety standards 

published in the August 2016 edition of the American National Standard Electrical Safety Code 

(ANSESC), and revises the address for the Institute of Electrical and Electronics Engineers, Inc, 

the entity that prepares and publishes the safety standards.     

 

ESTIMATED FISCAL IMPACT: 

 
NOT SIGNIFICANT 

 

 Assumptions: 

 

 All electric power suppliers currently adhere to the 2011 edition of the ANSESC, which 

is updated every five years. 

 Adoption of these regularly updated safety standards will not result in any significant 

fiscal impact to state or local government.   

   

IMPACT TO COMMERCE: 

 
NOT SIGNIFICANT 

 

 Assumption: 

 

 There will be no significant impact to commerce or jobs as a result of electric power 

suppliers adopting updated safety standards.  

 

CERTIFICATION: 

 
 The information contained herein is true and correct to the best of my knowledge. 

        
Krista M. Lee, Executive Director 
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